
From: Peter Chico <Peter.Chico@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 9:37 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Re: Official Invitation 

  

Good Morning, 

  

This is a notice that I attended a trip funded by Israeli Ministry of Foreign Affairs and I attended in my 

official capacity. 

  

Thanks! 

Ald. Chico 

  

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

Get Outlook for Android 

 

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

